
The March meeting of the Clinton County Board of Realtors was called 

to order by President Connie Gray.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.  The minutes of the last meeting were read and treasure report 

given with a motion to approve made by Robin Clifton, second by Ray 

Sarkees.  Motion passed.  The fund raising drawing was won by Steve 

Riehle and Bob stumped us all with trivia. 

Under old business:  The Day of Caring was attended by 133 people and 

money raised is currently at $2,010 with more expected to come in.  A 

reminder that the Walk for Life is April 27th and Robin Norman is 

organizing a team for the board. 

Under new business:  We will again be host a county wide open house 

weekend the end of April.  Members of the Wilmington News Journal 

will be contacting offices about advertising.  The glitch suffered by the 

auditor site has been resolved and they are back on line. 

The speakers of the day were from OAR. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Lundy. 


